
 

 Term: Autumn 2021 Year 3          Topic: The Wizarding World 

  

 

 

Here are some ideas for homework you can do with your child at home.  This term please pick 3 or 4 projects to complete together and send your work back into 

school.  At the end of term you will be invited to an exhibition of children’s work. 

English theme: 

Can you create your own book of spells? It must include a detailed 

description of what each spell does.  

Harry will attend potions class at Hogwarts. Can you write a set of 

instructions to create a potion of your choice? You must include ingredients, 

imperative verbs and conjunctions of time.  

Imagine you have just finished your first week at Hogwarts. Write a letter 

home telling your family all about the amazing things you have seen.  

Maths theme: 

Can you create a times table booklet containing all of the Y2 and 3 times table 

facts? (2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 10s, 8s) 

Create your own board game to help practise addition and subtraction with 3 

digits. 

Create flashcards to help you learn your times tables 

Don’t forget to use TTRockstars at home to build your coins and knowledge! 

Art & DT theme: 

You have been sorted into your Hogwarts house at school. Can you create a sorting 

hat at home and sort your family members into their houses?  

Recreate your house crest using a range of materials such as pencils, paints, 

tissue, pipe cleaners, straws etc. 

Create your own wand, and write a label describing what it is made from.  

Topic theme: 

Can you bake some cupcakes and decorate them as golden snitches? 

Write your own song about Hogwarts or Harry Potter. Use a tune from a song 

you know really well and change the lyrics. Remember to think about the 

dynamics and tempo of the song. 

Create a map of the grounds of Hogwarts. Make sure you include a key so other 

people can read your map.  

 

Each week you should: 

• Learn weekly spellings for spelling test 

every Monday morning. 

• Read for 5 mins on at least 5 evenings. 

 

PE is on a Thursday afternoon.  Children should come to school in their PE kit.  Jewellery must not be 

worn for PE; children must be able to remove their own earrings.   

Gardening – children have a gardening session every other Tuesday so it is important they have 

suitable coats, gloves, hats etc for the weather. 

This term, have your imaginations at the ready as we are taking a journey on the Hogwarts Express to follow Harry 

Potter into the Wizarding World. Keep your eyes peeled as we travel through the UK towards the Hogwarts Castle and 

see what wonders and magic we pass on the way. But remember ‘We do not need magic to transform the world, We carry 

all the power we need inside ourselves already’ - JK Rowling. 


